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Investing in your school
Investing in your child’s future



What is the School Charity?

The School Charity is a way for parents 
to make a manageable voluntary 
contribution to improving facilities at your 
child’s school.  

Regular donations to the Charity can 
be gift aided, which means the Charity 
receives 25% more than you actually give.

By committing to regular giving, you 
enable us to continue with the good work 
of improving the school for all its students.  

What has the Charity 
funded in recent years?

• A state-of-the-art all weather sports 	
  pitch
• Outdoor table-tennis tables
• Staging for school productions
• Fitness equipment for the multi-gym
• Display boards for art shows
• Musical instruments for the Music		
  Academy
• Duke of Edinburgh Award equipment
• Computer equipment for classrooms

What next?

If you are able to support the work of the 
charity by making a regular contribution, 
please complete and return the attached 
form.

Thank you in advance on behalf of all 
current and future students for your 
generosity.


